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Welcome and Membership Director Report 

General Meeting April 30th, 2024 

 
 
My name is Shaunie and I am your Welcome Director.  It has been my pleasure to welcome 
new residents since 2019. 

I have visited over 200 homes and met with almost 400 new Covians. 

I love meeting with new friends and sharing Desert Cove information with them. I like seeing 
new Covians excited by all we do, and having them not only join in exercise, games, dinners, 
and dances, but to also see them become volunteers. Just as the three members on this very 
board. 

Working as a team, your Desert Cove Board could not be a more in sync, a harder working, or 
dedicated group. 

Remember, we are all ambassadors for Desert Cove. Wave, smile, and give everyone a huge 
Covian Welcome! We were all once strangers, and are now family.  

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

Shaunie Wood 

DCHA Welcome and Membership Director 


